
 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Contact: Rebekah Kubla 

 

DOH Environmental Health Office at Knud Hansen Closed until August 18 

________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

U.S. Virgin Islands, August 12, 2021 - The St. Thomas Division of Environmental Health office at the 

Knud Hansen Complex on St. Thomas will be closed until Wednesday, August 18th. No health cards or 

health permits will be processed at that location until their reopening. 
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